
Dear Parents/Carer 

We’ve had two extremely busy weeks here at Isaac Newton, 
since our last newsletter. The children are working 
incredibly hard and they are so excited to talk about their 
learning. There is a real ‘buzz’ when walking around school.  
Our year 6 children have worked so hard this year, so it was 
no surprise to any of us that they put so much effort into 
their SATs this week. We are so proud of every single one of 
them! Thank you for your support with getting them to 
school on time and for helping them get prepared. Also, 
thanks must go to our fabulous Year 6 staff team who have 
worked exceptionally hard getting the children well prepared 
but without putting them under pressure. 
 

Mr D. Milner 
Headteacher 
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Staff announcement 

Mrs Beeby will be leaving us at the end of 
this half term. She goes with our blessing but 
we will be very sad when she leaves, having 
worked for the school over the last four years 
as SENDco and Designated Safeguarding 
Lead. Many thanks to her for all her hard 
work. I know you will all agree that she has made a huge 
difference to the children’s lives at Isaac Newton Primary 
School. Mrs Beeby will continue in both roles until the end 
of term. We are advertising for another Assistant Head so 
that we have the right candidate in place, ready for 
September 2023. 

Dates For Your Diary: 

15th/16th May  Year 4 Residential at Stibbington 

26th May Half term 

5th June  Term 6 Starts 

6th June  Class 5 at Ferry Meadows 

7th June  Class 6 at Ferry Meadows 

13th June  Year 5 at Burleigh House 

20th June Year 5 Knipton Day 

26th June Class 11 Belvoir Farm Day 

27th June KS2 Meres Sports Day 

28th June Class 12 Belvoir Farm Day 

6th July  Year 3 Roman Day 

7th July  Reports out to parents 

21st July  End of the academic year 

4th & 5th September 
2023 

INSET days 
(School closed for ALL pupils) 

Bake Sale 

On Friday 28th April, we held a bake sale to raise awareness 
about protecting our planet. The idea came from two year 6 
pupils – Soeli and Leah. They are so passionate about the 
environment that they asked to do a special assembly, 
organised so£236.25! Thanks to our amazing pupils for 
coming up with this idea, the staff who helped organise it 
and to our wonderful community for supporting the children 
with this!  

Sports events 

 

Last week some of our year 5 pupils took part in bikeability 
training. They arrived on Tuesday with much anticipation 
mixed in with a few nerves. The first day they rode their 
bikes on the playground, practising controlling their bikes by 
completing different turns. The next few days involved on 
road training, with the children riding on the local roads 
using their signalling, checking for hazards and following 
the rules of the roads. They all had a fantastic time, 
persevered when things got a little tough and certainly faced 
their fears. We are incredibly proud of the children and we 
look forward to awarding your badges and certificates!!We 
have also had some medals donated to us by Mrs Shirley 
Morton, Grandmother of three of our pupils.  These will also 
be given to the pupils who took part in the Bikeability 
training! Thank you for your kind contribution. 



Safeguarding Update 

National Online Safety produce online help guides known as #wakeupewednesday to keep children safe online. The first 
guide is about iPads. When Apple unveiled the iPad in early 2010, they almost single-handedly rewrote people’s idea of 
what of a portable computing device was capable of – and sparked a tablet revolution. There are several very respectable 
imitators on the market now, but the iPad remains the standard bearer for tablet computers and still routinely shifts upwards 
of 40 million units every year. Their immense popularity, of course, has made the iPad a familiar companion for children and 
young people: an auxiliary TV; an aid for schoolwork; and a blessing on long car journeys. That said, there are still some 
aspects of Apple’s flagship tablet that parents and carers should bear in mind to help protect their child from online risks – as 
our #WakeUpWednesday guide explains. This guide highlights possible hazards including the risk of age-inappropriate 
content, physical damage to the device and potential screen addiction. The second guide is about adopting safe and healthy 
online habits. Every year, Comic Relief goes all out to help people, both in the UK and internationally, who are going 
through a tough time. In our area of specialism, we at National Online Safety are acutely aware that – for children and young 
people in particular – many of those difficult moments increasingly originate from and unfold in the digital world. 

Year 4 Residential - Stibbington Centre 

 
Year 4 are off to their Residential at Stibbington Centre on 
Monday and Tuesday of next week. The children and staff 
attending, are really excited about the visit! There was a 
meeting yesterday afternoon for parents and carers. If you 
were unable to attend there is a PowerPoint and a kit list 
available. Please ask a member of the year 4 team or at the 
school office for further details! 
 
Art 
Year 5 have been trying Screen Printing in Art for the first 
time. These children from Class 12 have designed and screen 
printed their own folk art animals. 

Home learning 
Some outstanding Roman shields. These fantastic shields 
were both made at home and brought in to school to share 
with the rest of Mrs Howes’ Class!  

 
Kings Coronation 

On Friday 5th May, we commemorated the Kings Coronation 
at Isaac Newton in a variety of ways. We decorated biscuits, 
researched historical facts about the monarchy and King 
Charles, made bunting and drew pictures of royal artefacts. 
The children also had the option of coming to school dressed 
in something red, white or blue. It was a special day and 
everyone learnt a great deal about the Coronation which 
happened on Saturday 6th May.  






